Ste. Louise OUTREACH

Ste. Louise Outreach Centre of Peel

32 Haggert Ave. North, Brampton, Ontario, L6X 1Y3 **Telephone**: 905-454-2144 / 416-704-0946

Email: stelouisefoodbank85@hotmail.com

Website: www.stelouisefoodbank.ca

Registered Charity # 11917-2856-RR0001

Since 1982 Service. Compassion. Dignity.

WHERE YOU NEVER WALK ALONE

January 13, 2019

The Business and Professional Women's Club of Brampton 10 George Street North, Suite 154, Brampton, Ontario, L6X 1R2

Dear Indira Persaud, President, and all BPW ladies;

All of us at the Ste. Louise Outreach and it's families benefitted greatly by this years Euchre event. We understand fully what is involved in putting such an incredible event together. We were overwhelmed by the turnout of BPW Ladies who volunteered their time, delicious food, wonderful door prizes and eagerness to make a difference. WELL DONE LADIES!

Many thanks to all, for your most generous Christmas gifts once again this year. We are truly grateful for all the wonderful donations of food, personal hygiene items, blankets and children's toys. Your willingness to help high risk parents and their children in our community is a blessing.

For Ste. Louise, we view every day, as a chance to make a difference. To help someone who actually needs our help. Anyone of us could end up hungry tomorrow, food banks are here for a reason.

We do feel enlightened when we see families who no longer need our services, and instead, are helping us to provide for others. Truly miraculous! Your donations have helped these families to recover and finally be self-sustaining.

This does not mean our work is done, new people continue to ask for our help, so we hope to be able to continue to help them together. Again many thanks.

May God bless all of you and your families with good health and much happiness. Gratefully,

Catherine Rivera.

Catherie Rusa

Board President / Volunteer